

STATE OF TEXAS OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

GEORGE W. BUSH GOVERNOR September 30, 1998

Greetings to:

Veterans of the USS Frank Knox

Welcome to San Antonio for your Eighth Annual Reunion. This October 14-19 gathering provides a great opportunity to renew old friendships, relive memories and honor fallen comrades.

Veterans of the USS Frank Knox enjoy a proud record of service in World War II, Korea and Vietnam. I commend you for the important role you played in these conflicts and for the battle stars you earned with your bravery and skill. Your sacrifices for our freedom, and the freedom of others around the world, will never be forgotten.

To those from out of town, I know you will enjoy San Antonio. From fine restaurants and museums to historic sites and the beautiful River Walk, the city has something for everyone. I'm sure the people of San Antonio will show you our famous Texas hospitality.

Laura joins me in sending best wishes for a memorable reunion.



Since fely,

GEORGE W. BUSH